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CAB -INTERVIEWROOM 5 CAB -INTERVIEWROOM 4
CAB -INTERVIEWROOM 3

800 x 1100 mmactivity space
800 x 1100 mmactivity space CAB -INTERVIEWROOM 2(ACCESSIBLE) CAB -INTERVIEWROOM 1(ACCESSIBLE)

CAB -OFFICE

CAB -OFFICE

CAB -TRAININGROOM

826

826

Door to remainand lightweightpartition built over

CAB -WAITINGROOM

G1

G2

G3

G4

G5

G6

G1 Entrance Hallway - Communal to all
occupants. Space to remain free of

obstruction and suitable for use by all.
Escape Route

G2 Hallway / Reception - Reception
Dedicated to Citizens Advice Bureau.

Escape Route

G3 Passage - 24 hour access to be
maintained. Direct access to plumbing

and heating plant.

G4 Store - 24 hour access to be maintained.
Direct access to plumbing and heating

plant.

G5 Boiler Room - 24 hour access to be
maintained. Direct access to plumbing

and heating plant.

G6 Waiting Room / Interview Rooms  -
Dedicated to Citizens Advice Bureau.

Existing counter / desks to be removed.
Store door to be removed to expose

alcove. New partitions acoustic formed to
form 2x interview rooms, from 89mm

studs with 12.5mm plasterboard and
acoustic mineral quilt. Height to be above

window heads. Ceiling to be formed with
12.5mm plasterboard on underside and

ply on upper. Cornicing and existing
ceiling to be maintained.

G7

G7G8 Store - IT equipment.
Interview Rooms - New partitions acoustic

formed to form 3x interview rooms, from
89mm studs with 12.5mm plasterboard

and acoustic mineral quilt. Height to be
above window heads. Ceiling to be

formed with 12.5mm plasterboard on
underside and ply on upper. Cornicing

and existing ceiling to be maintained.
Door adjoining two rooms to be blocked

off to form store.

G8

G9
G9 Hallway - Escape Route to remain free of

obstruction

G10

Office - Dedicated to Citizens advice
Bureau. Fit out by occupant. Workplace

regulations are to be checked to ensure
suitable volume is available for all

intended occupants.

G10

G11

G12

G14
G13

Kitchen - Fit out spec to be confirmed.

G11Passage - Escape Route.

G12Male WC

G13Female WC

G14

G15

G15

G16 Training Room - Dedicated to Citzens
Advice BureauOffice - Dedicated to Citizens Advice

Bureau. Fit out by occupants. Workplace
regulations are to be checked to ensure

suitable volume is available for all
intended occupants.
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Under no circumstances are drawings to be scaled from.

Contact IDD regarding any queries.
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